
February 24, 2022                    Shayna Murphy 

         Shayna.murphy10@gmail.com 

                        425-368-8509 

The Honorable Dick Durbin 

Chairman 

Senate Judiciary Committee 

U.S. Senate 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

The Honorable Chuck Grassley 

Ranking Member 

Senate Judiciary Committee 

U.S. Senate 

Washington, DC 20510 

 

RE: Support for Federal Judicial Nominee Tiffany Cartwright 

 

Dear Senators Durbin and Grassley, 

 

I am writing this letter in support of the nomination of Tiffany Cartwright for the U.S. District Court for 
the Western District of Washington Seattle. The capacity in which I write this letter in support of Ms. 
Cartwright is that of a former client.  

I was employed by the Washington State Department of Corrections as a Correctional Officer for seven 
years at the Monroe Correctional Complex. Ms. Cartwright represented me in a case of sexual 
harassment against the Department of Corrections. The professional way Ms. Cartwright represented 
me was unparalleled. With her diligence and patience, the case was settled, and I have resolution. I have 
nothing but the utmost respect and gratitude for the unbiased representation.  

I urge you to vote in favor of her nomination and encourage your colleagues to do the same.  

 

Best Regards, 

Shayna Murphy 
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